
Frequently	Asked	Questions	–	2024	Crook	County	4-H	&	FFA	Livestock	Auction	
	
This	document	is	subject	to	change	as	our	event	requirements	could	change	at	any	time.		For	the	most	up	to	date	information,	go	to:	
Facebook	–	Crook	County	4-H	&	FFA	Youth	Livestock	Auction	
Website	–	https://bit.ly/CCLivestockAuction	
	
What	are	my	options	for	buying	or	supporting?	
1. Live	Auction	Event	–	bid	real	time	in	person	
2. Add-On	–	contribute	outside	of	the	auction	event	
	
Live	Auction	Event	
• I’m	a	new	bidder	–	how	do	I	participate?	Please	arrive	early	so	you	can	sign	up	for	a	bidder’s	number.		You’ll	need	a	

bidder’s	number	to	bid	on	and	purchase	animals.	
• Do	I	pay	for	my	purchases	at	the	auction?	No	–	you	may	pay	at	the	auction,	but	we	can	invoice	you	after	the	sale	if	

necessary.		Because	we	cannot	pay	the	4-H	&	FFA	members	until	we	receive	the	funds,	please	pay	as	soon	as		
	

• Add-On	
• What	is	an	Add-On?	An	Add-On	is	a	direct	contribution	made	to	a	specific	youth	in	the	auction.		Add-Ons	can	also	be	

generic,	such	as	a	lump	sum	directed	to	the	lower	priced	animals	of	a	particular	species,	or	whatever	criteria	the	
supporter	specifies.	

• Who	can	get	Add-Ons?	Any	youth	exhibitor	selling	an	animal	through	the	2024	auction.		If	an	exhibitor	did	not	make	
weight	or	was	ineligible	to	sell,	we	cannot	accept	Add-Ons	for	them.	

• How	do	I	do	an	Add-On?		The	Add-On	form	can	be	found	on	our	Facebook	page	and	on	our	website.		Instructions	for	
submission	are	on	the	form.		Add-Ons	will	be	accepted	until	August	19,	2024	and	payment	must	be	remitted	with	
the	completed	Add-On	form.	
	

Sale	Order	
• Where	and	when	will	the	Sale	Order	be	posted?	We	will	post	the	Sale	Order	on	our	Facebook	page	and	our	website	

as	soon	as	it	is	available	on	Friday	afternoon,	August	9,	2024.		Paper	copies	will	be	available	at	the	Live	Auction	
Event.	

 

Thank you for your support! 


